
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF VIRTUAL MEETING 
 
 
Please be advised that the Portage Area Board of School Directors will hold a 
Informational Meeting on Monday, November 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. This is a virtual 
meeting.  There will be no voting items presented during this meeting.  Anyone who 
wants to attend should refer to the district’s website or contact Denise Moschgat (814) 
736-9636 x1500.     
 
 

 

Matt Decort 
Board Secretary 

 
 
Please publish in next available edition.  
 
Please provide proof of publication. 
 
Thank you, 
Denise Moschgat 
Recording Secretary 
814/736-9636 x1500 
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